
 

 

This World Day Against Trafficking in Persons, July 30th, More Than a Teacher is proud to 
partner with Allies Against Slavery in the fight for freedom.  

 

We’re donating 100% of classroom registration proceeds (up to $10,000) from July 30th 
to support Allies’ mission to harness data and technology to identify and prevent human 
trafficking. 

 

Allies Against Slavery is a nonprofit that builds data-driven tools to uncover and stop 
human trafficking. Their Lighthouse platform has identified over 3,200 likely victims and 
powered more than 35,000 screenings across Texas, Louisiana, and Florida. Every number 
represents a life—a child, a survivor, a person made visible. 

 

Together, we can transform data into freedom. Learn more at alliesagainstslavery.org. 

 

https://www.alliesagainstslavery.org/

